
Dear Parents,  

I am delighted to say that our Year 2 pupils enjoyed two 

fabulous days at Kingswood and represented themselves 

and the school extremely well. A big thank you to all the 

staff  that supported this trip and gave up their own time 

to make it happen.  

 

A huge well done to the choir, who performed at The 

Horning Boat Show at the weekend. I have been told by a 

parent that it made the hairs on the back of your neck 

stand up! The children were outstanding and whilst I was 

unable to attend myself I have seen video footage. Again 

a massive thank you to all the staff that gave of their 

own time to support this event. 

 

This week we have been busy interviewing for positions 

available within the school from September.  I am        

delighted to say we have appointed three outstanding 

people to join our team. Mrs Garrett will be joining us in 

Nursery, Mrs Green will be joining us in Key Stage One 

and Mr Popey will be working in Key Stage Two. The    

candidates were all exceptional and we are thrilled that 

they will be working with us. There will be several    

chances during the summer term for children and parents 

to meet the new teachers. Please do look out for events 

as they are advertised. 

 

Next week is SATS week for year 6 pupils. They could 

not have worked any harder and we are so proud of their 

work ethic and attitudes. We wish them all the luck in the 

world next week and hope they enjoy showing what they 

know. 

 

Regards Mrs Quinn 
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Dates for your Diary  

May 

14th—Year 6 SATs Week 

21st—Year 2 SATs Week 

16th—Nursery Class Photo 

24th—Year 3 to Flag Fen 

24th—9am Coffee Morning 

28th—Half Term 

June 

4th—Children Return to School 

8th—Year 1 to Banham Zoo 

11th—Year 6 Residential to Hautbois 

27th—Sports Day 

28th—Whole School Induction 

28th & 29th—Year 6 Induction at 

 Broadland High School 

July 

19th—Fete 

24th—Last Day of Term 

September 

5th—Children Return to School 

10th—Children return to Nursery 
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Swimming—Year 4 

Year 4 will be swimming on  Monday 14th May Please ensure your child has 

their swimming kit, including a hat, a  towel and a suitable coat to walk to and 

from Broadland High School for these sessions. 

Year 6 SATs 

As you are aware, the Year 6 children will soon be sitting their KS2 SATs tests, from   

Monday 14th to Thursday 17th May.  Below is a timetable outlining the tests to be taken on 

each day.  

 

Date Test Timings 

Monday 14 May English grammar, punctuation and spelling: 1 

English grammar, punctuation and spelling: 2 

45minutes 

15 minutes (not strictly 

timed) 

Tuesday 15 May English Reading 
60 minutes 

Wednesday 16 May Mathematics Paper 1: Arithmetic 

Mathematics Paper 2: Reasoning 1 

30 minutes 

40 minutes 

Thursday 17 May Mathematics Paper 3: Reasoning 2 
40 minutes 

Royal Wedding  ‘Street Party’ Lunch 

Thursday 17th May. 

The meal will be a selection of sandwiches, 

(Ham, Cheese or Cucumber) 

Pizza Bites 

Chipolata Sausage Carrot and Cucumber Batons 

**** 

Decorated Cup Cake  

Fruit Cuplet drink 

Please note there will no Hot Dinners or Jacket Potatoes available on this day 


